
New Road Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter  

 

Friday 28th April 2017 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

Welcome Back 

It’s hard to believe but we are now in the Summer Term at school and lots of excit-

ing and fun events will be taking place. Our Year 6 children are especially looking 

forward to their residential trip when they will be joining Copley children to make it 

a really memorable experience. I will be sharing lots of photos with you over the 

next 11 weeks in school of what your children have been getting up to.  

 

   

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— Molly, 

Angel, Luke, Bella, Ellie, Kenzie-

Ann, Lewis, Sam, Sadie, Ewan, Lu-

cas, Seth, Bonnie & Logan. 

House Point Winners—  Harri-

son, Francis, Oliver, George, 

Samuel, Charlie, Wren & Lois. 



May Day Closure 

This is a reminder that 

school will be closed on Mon-

day 1st May 2017 as this is 

a Bank Holiday. 

School will re-open on Tues-

day 2nd May 2017 as nor-

mal. 

Thank you. 

May 

Mon 1st—school closed—May 

Day 

May 4th—Year 5 Assembly 

May 5th—Yr 1 Athletics at 

Ryburn 

May 9th— Reception Class 

Trip to Manchester Airport  

May 15th—Yr 6 Residential 

Trip 

May 17th—Yr 6 return from 

Residential Trip 

May 18th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

May 19th—Yr 5/6 Kwik Crick-

et 

May 23rd—Class Photos 

May 24th & May 25th—

Bikeability at Halifax Fire 

Station 

May 25th—Year 3 Class As-

sembly 

May 25th—Family Learning—

same parents as 18th 

May 26th—School Closes 

June 

Mon 5th—School re-opens 

June 7th & May 8th —

Bikeability at school 

June 9th—Firefighters Col-

lection 

June 12th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

  

            School Attendance                 

Well done Maples for achieving 100% attendance this 

week Attendance Ted will be joining your class.  

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring 

Term  

 

Monday    Homework Club 

 

Tuesday   Karate Club 

 

Weds      Running Club 

                  

Friday     Football Club  

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to 

find out what our PTFA  are doing. It would 

be great to see more of you  accessing the 

page and supporting the team. There are re-

minders of what is happening that week in 

school and daily maths challenges for your 

children to have a go at. 

Thank-you                                    

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

   
Goodbye to Mrs Rennalls 

We would like to say goodbye and good luck to Mrs Ren-

nalls who is leaving us today.  You will be greatly missed 

by the staff and children and we wish 

you all the luck in your new venture. 

Please make sure you keep calling in 

to see everybody.    

SATS Week—Year 6 

Please be advised that our Year 6 children will be sitting their  

SATS the week commencing 8th May 2017.  

Good Luck to everyone!  

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

We have now collected over 2100  

vouchers so please ensure when 

you have collected them they are 

handed into the school office.  Eve-

ry voucher counts! 

Happy Collecting!! 

 Cleaner required—please contact the school office if interested.   
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